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Purdue University
ATTN: F. M. Clikeman

Laboratory Director
Department of Nuclear

Engineering
West Lafayette, IN 47907

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated April 19, 1979, informing
us of the steps you have taken to correct the noncompliance
and your implementation of verbal commitments identified in
our letter dated March 26, 1979. We will examine your
corrective action during a future inspection.

Our final determination of the acceptability of your corrective
action is held in abeyance until proposed revisions to your
Security Plan are approved or modified by the Commission. You
are reminded that the presently approved Security Plan require-
ments must be followed pending approval of any modification.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

a(fi hcL

J. A. Hind, Chief
Safeguards Branch
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